BLESSED SACRAMENT SCHOOL

Dear Parents.

Welcome to second grade! To prepare your child for the current school year, we are asking you to purchase supplies and send them into class (labeled) with your child on the first day of school in September. You do have the option of ordering these supplies & having them delivered to your home. Of course, you may purchase them on your own as well.

Please see the supply order list on the school website for the labeling directions.

We wish you a fun, safe and restful summer and are looking forward to spending the next school year with you and your child.

Sincerely,
Your Second Grade Teachers

2nd Grade Parent Information Sheet (Please send in on 1st Day of School in September)

Name		
Address	Staten Island, New York 103	
Home Phone Number		
Email Addre	ss	
Mom's Cell Pl	hone Number	
Dad's Cell Ph	one Number	
Parent's Sig	nature:	
Mother		
Father		
Child's Birth	Date	
Any allergies or other we should be aware of:		
	ild received the ROMAN CATHOLIC Sacrament of	

Dear Parents,

Please fill out this form and send it in with your child on the first day of school in September. We need this so that we have a record of how your child will go home on a daily basis. Of course, if there is ever a change, please send in a written note to your classroom teacher on that day.

Thank You, Your Second Grade Teachers

Child's	
name:	
class 2-	
My child will usually go home circle one:	
In a Vehicle/walking (with adult supervision)	
On Bus #	
To After Care	
Parent	
Signature:	